
Landewednack Parish Council as Sole Trustee of the Lizard Recreation Ground Trust 
 

 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Landewednack Parish Council as Sole Trustee of the Lizard 

Recreation Ground Trust held on Thursday 9th September 2021 online at Landewednack 

Community Primary School   

Present: 
 

B Kessell, A Singleton, S Wheeler, N Legge, N Rowe, E Amiss, G Aldridge, A 
Lamb, L Skewes, H Singleton (Secretary) 

 

21/22 7RGT To receive and accept apologies:  
 
No apologies received, all present  
 

21/22 8RGT Minutes of the Meeting held on 5th May 2021: To approve  

 

The minutes were approved.  

 

21/22 9RGT Events: To review events  
 
The Family Fun Day and Dog Show organised by the community group was 
very successful with over £900 raised.  
 
The Vintage Car Rally was also very successful and well organised  
 
A party is planned for 2nd October – this will now take place in the club house.  
 

21/22 10RGT Accounts: To approve payments  
 
It was AGREED to approve payments as provided by the Secretary and ongoing 
payments as required to maintain contracts and safety.    
 
 

21/22 11RGT Play Area:  
 
The play area is regularly inspected under contract and repairs as necessary 
take place. Thanks was expressed to the contractors who were able to repair 
the broken fence at short notice prior to the Vintage Car Rally taking place.  
 
The flooring of stones is not popular and future proposals will be to replace 
these with matting. Advice to be taken from the safety contractors.  
 
 

21/22 12RGT Football Club:   
 

The Chair to be invited to the next meeting – (this one being an introduction for 

the new councillors) It was agreed to ask for an update from the Chair at the 

next meeting,  

 

20/21 13RGT Projects and Action List: 
This list is quite out of date with few of the previous Trustees still acting. The 
Secretary was asked to contact the MoP who was proposing that the Evergreen 
club be revived. Other areas updated (see revised list)  
 

20/21 14RGT Date of Next Meeting: 
To be decided – earlier than 7.30 pm does not suit some Trustees with work 
commitments, another Trustee was unable to attend late meetings 

 

 

 


